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OUR PURPOSE

For many years it has been the practice to print articles
in Bar Briefs dealing with problems of the Association and
matters of interest to the legal profession. The quarterly
issues of the magazine have, during the period of its publica-
tion, contained treatises on legal subjects that were of great
benefit to the lawyers of the state because of the many
intricate legal problems brief and discussed therein.

The publication has at all times had the cooperation, the
good will and the active support of the legal department of
the University, its instructors and students. The practitioner
too has given of his time, his thought, his best efforts and
his wholehearted cooperation to make of Bar Briefs, the
outstanding legal publication of the northwest states, to the
end that it has acquired an enviable place among the legal
publications of the nation. The high standard which years
of arduous work has gained for Bar Briefs must be main-
tained. We must continue to have printed therein those
timely and scholarly articles on legal subjects that have
proved so beneficial to the profession. We too must continue
the publication of articles that have to do with the problems
of the Association. All articles so published must be free
from political or personal grievances. In that manner and
following that procedure only, can we hope to continue Bar
Briefs on the high plane it has established for itself.-
PRESIDENT CAIN.
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